
My dearest Holy Family People,  

YOU are the most welcoming and kind people of God!  Fr. Dennis, Fr. Tom, and all of you, 

really touched my heart by your openness and love of JESUS.  Thank you so very much for 

your wonderful love and support for the poorest of the poor.  All our people in Kenya and 

Ethiopia and myself are thanking you with our prayers and love.  Please keep in touch 

with us and we will let you know how we are doing and you can let us know how you are 

doing.  We are one FAMILY OF JESUS.  All of us are brothers and sisters.  My email is:   

fathertedh@att.net             

        Your brother, Fr. Ted  

 

If you wish to keep helping us, you may send your gifts to: 

Fr. Ted Hochstatter  c/o The Andersons    15765 N. 1150th Road    Macomb, 

IL   61455 

For tax exempt donations, use:  

Fr. Ted's Kids Mission in Kenya     1200 Gleneagles Court     Lake Geneva, WI  53147 

Paypal gifts can be made through our website:  frtedskids.org 
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